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Welcome to the latest issue of RU–NDown News, specifically tailored to RU–N 
staff. Our goal is to provide you with useful information and foster communication and 
collaboration among staff.  

 

Postponed: Chat with the Chancellor 

This event is on hold due to COVID-19; a new date will be issued upon return to 
moderate normalcy.  

 

Staff Council Message to Rutgers University—Newark Staff 

These times are challenging for all of us.  We want you to know that we appreciate each 
and every one of you.  While many of us are remote at this point, we know that not 
everyone has that option.  We see you.  We see the essential personnel, still coming to 
campus and defending at the front lines.  We see the IT force, supporting us, keeping us 
connected.  We see the non-essential, working from home, balancing your family lives with 
your work responsibilities.  We see you all, and we appreciate you.  We are here, at your 
sides, some physically, some virtually, but all mentally and spiritually.  Thank you for 
everything you do, and we cannot wait to be with you all again. 

Be well, and keep your (mask covered) heads up! 

RU-N Staff Council 

 

For the full message, please visit the RU–N SC website.  
 

Did you know? Theater In Your Home 

In this unprecedented time of uncertainty and staying at 
home, here are two ways to watch some performances:  
 
NJPAC: You can’t go to NJPAC right now. But they can bring 

the magic of NJPAC to you. Every day, they’ll be posting new performances for 
you to enjoy while you’re at home.  
 
Rutgers/NJIT Theatre: “One Click Away”, a series of four NEW virtual 
performances written during the 2020 Covid-19 quarantine and feature students 
from the RU–NJIT Theatre Program.  
 

We R Staff: Staff Recognition 

Congratulations to all the newly elected and returning senators at the Rutgers 
University Senate, including Rutgers–Newark representatives:  

2020-2022: Chazz Fellenz, Lucille L. Foster 

2019-2021: Kevin Dowlin, Luz Kosar, Suja Patel, Sofia Pinto-
Figueroa (dean designee) 

2018-2020: Jeykid Acosta,  John Sheridan (dean designee) 

 

RU-N Staff Council Elections  

Eligible staff are invited to submit a nomination or self-nomination to be part 
of the staff council for a two-year term. Complete the Call for Nomination 
Form or email us at runsc.elections@newark.rutgers.edu. 
Nominations close May 4, 2020 by 3:00 pm.   

Elections will run from May 21-28, 2020. Visit https://
staffcouncil.newark.rutgers.edu when the voting period begins!  

 RU-N Staff Council       
staffcouncil.newark.rutgers.edu  
Email us:  run.down@newark.rutgers.edu  
 
Like us on Facebook! 
RutgersNewarkStaffCouncil  
 

SUGGESTIONS: To use our   
anonymous suggestion box, click here.  
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